
 

 

 

Our Ref:  2017/026/CVR/Lmm 

 

 

4 October 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 13 October 2017 

 

I am writing to inform you of a non-uniform day at the Academy on Friday 13 October 2017. 

 

We are asking for all students who wish to be out of Academy uniform to make a contribution of 

£1.00 to go towards a chosen charity/charities. 

 

The charities chosen are: 

 

 Donna Louise Hospice (Children’s Hospice) 
 Stroke Association 

 Childhood Eye Cancer Trust 

 

Those students who do not wish to contribute £1.00 must be in full Academy uniform. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C V Robson 

Head of School 
 

 


